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Marie Roberts-Caney Elementary
115 Redskin Run
Lost Creek, KY 41348

SBDM Regular Meeting
November 20, 2018
4:00 PM

Call to order/Roll Call

Budget

Student data

Safety Audit Report

CsSIP

Winter Carnival

Christmas Play

Wit and Wisdom

First Reading of Revision of Drop Off/Pick Up Policy
Public concerns

Adjournment



II.

T,

IV.

VL

Marie Roberts-Caney Elementary
115 Redskin Run
Lost Creek, KY 41348

SBDM Regular Meeting
November 20, 2018
4:00 PM

Call to order/Roll Call

Marlene Hamilton called the meeting to order at 4:00 PM. Leah Lovins seconded
the motion, with all members voting favor. All members were presents except
Tammy Keene and Missy Mann.

Budget

Mr. Fugate explained to the council at this time, most of the SBDM budget was going
to renting the copiers and the copies that were being made by the school staff.
Student data

The council discussed that MAP testing would be the first week of December. Dibels
would be benchmarked the seconded week of December. Mr. Fugate also discussed
that the on-demand writing scrimmage had been completed and would be scored
during December.

Safety Audit Report

Mr. Fugate discussed the safety audit with the council. He discussed the findings of
the team that came and visited MR-C. He also discussed the suggestions the team
gave to improve safety across the school. The council discussed making the needed
the changes for the safety of all students, faculty, and visitors.

CSIP

Mr. Fugate explained that the first two phases of the CSIP were completed. Now the
team was working on the goals and objectives, strategies and activities. He
explained that the CSIP is a yearlong process to allow the school to discover ways to
improve.

Winter Carnival
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The council discussed that the Winter Carnival had been board approved. At this
point it is in the planning stages.

Christmas Play

The students will be preforming a Christmas play for the community on December
18" at 6:00 PM. There will be $1 admission fee and concessions will be sold.

Wit and Wisdom

Mr. Fugate discussed that Wit and Wisdom is the new Language Arts curriculum the
district has decided to implement across all schools. All teachers were trained on
the curriculum on November 6. He continued to explain that at this time Stacy
McKnight has granted all teacher access to Great Minds (the program for Wit and
Wisdom).

First Reading of Revision of Drop Off/Pick Up Policy

The council discussed the drop off/pick up policy. After discussing the policy, the
council decided that the policy needed to be revised to ensure the safety of all
students. Mary Kay Caudill made the motion to accept the first reading of the
revision of the drop off/pick up policy. Marlene Hamilton seconded the motion, will
all members voting in favor.

Public Concerns

No public concerns

Adjournment

Leah Lovins made the motion to adjourn the meeting at 5:11 PM. Mary Kay Caudill

seconded the motion, with all members voting in favor.
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